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From: Kelly Flynn <walkn1@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 2:39 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: All age mobilehome parks

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To: Board of Supervisors

My wife and | live at San Vicente Mobilehome Park and are against the All Age issue you are considering. It is ridiculous
to designate all Mobilehome Parks for mixed ages. Seniors have unique issues that need to be respected and not
thrown into an everyone is the same category. Senior housing is hard enough to locate and this notion of "All

Ages" will make it much harder for seniors to find reasonable housing. PLEASE VOTE NO ! ON THIS ISSUE!
Respectfully,

Dr. Lawrence Flynn and Jami Flynn



